
Brothers Blackman & Saums were presented 
their masonic Bibles.

78th Annual City of Rockville Memorial 
Day Parade.

June 

Trestleboard

Montgomery County School of Instruction 

every 1st Monday

(see published DGL schedule) 

7:30pm – 9:00pm

Catechism Instruction

every Thursday night EA, FC & MM 

7:30pm – 9:00pm

At the GL of MD semi-annual 

communication.

www.montgomerycornerstone.org



Lodge Officers

Candidates & Degree Status

LodgeActivities & Events

June 2022

Tues.

7

Masonic Education Night – Speaker 

TBA

Sun.

12

Sunday Breakfast & Degree 

Rehearsal

Sat.

18

Lodge Family Day - Picnic/Quarterly 

Family and Friends Potluck.

Tues.

21 FC Degree Conferral

Sun.

26
Sunday Breakfast & FC Degree 
Orientation

Office Name

WM Kenneth D. Lonogan

kd.lonogan1521@gmail.com

SW Mark Pascu

mpascu33@yahoo.com

JW Rhoy Oliveria

rhoyoliveria@gmail.com

SD Scott Blackman

timberslb@comcast.net

JD Gareth Saums

gsaums27@gmail.com

SS Ivan Goranov

iggoranov@yahoo.com

JS Isaac Diaz

isaacd393@gmail.com

SEC Marwan Hinnawi, P.M.

Marwan.hinnawi@intelsat.com

TRE Robert Blanken

bob@blankenphoto.com

CHA Sydney Wallace

swallac1@umd.edu

Marshall
Michael Ogden

mike.ogden@gmail.com 

Tyler
Justin Lawrence

lawrencejustin286@yahoo.com

ASS. SEC Michael Codori, P.M.

mikecodori@verizon.net

Librarian Brian Walker

walkerb82@gmail.com

Save These Upcoming Dates

June 2022

Sat.

4

Grand Lodge Family Picnic –

GLMD, 302 International Circle, 

Cockeysville, MD

Mon.

13

Lodge Visitation – Haymarket, No. 

313.

6711 Jefferson St.,

Haymarket, VA 20169

Name Year(s) Served

Christopher S. Hinkel 2020, 2021

Paul E. McFadden 2017, 2018, 2019

Ian M. McIntosh 2015, 2016

Michael P. Codori 2010, 2011, 2014

Michael L. Shuman 2012, 2013

Marwan S. Hinnawi 2005, 2006, 2009

Barry M. Rosen 1988, 2008

Thomas A. Marraffa, Jr. 1999, 2007

Rolin W. Sidwell 2004

Nathan A. Lewis 2003

Jerold Coffee 1998, 2001

Terence J. Hooper 1997

Garry W. Anderson 1996, 1997

Gregory F. Moorin 1984, 1994, 1995,
1996

Thomas K. Gaughan 1994

Alan D. Friedman 1993

E. Scott Klein 1991

Randall A. Watson 1986, 1990

Louis M. Numkin 1987

Living Past Masters

Awaiting MM Proficiency

N/A

Awaiting MM Degree

N/A

Awaiting FC Proficiency

N/A

Awaiting FC Degree

N/A

Awaiting EA Proficiency

Tomislav Ivankovic Joshua Lee Jones

Guy DeBatcha Bear Sindjou Conroy D Victorine

Awaiting EA Degree

N/A
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Brethren,

The month of May was a very busy month for our lodge. In our first stated
meeting, the committee on Raising Dues made an excellent presentation. If
we were to survive financially, steps had to be made and one of them was
to raise the dues. Communication will be sent out by mail to every brother
regarding this matter.

We once again gathered with the family and friends of a departed brother
to honor his memory and voice our sympathy to those our Brother loved
and who loved him.

June Message from the East

Sincerely and Fraternally 

Bro. Kenneth Lonogan

Worshipful Master

78th Annual City of Rockville 
Memorial Day Parade.

Continuing our monthly visitation to other lodges, we went to Kensington-
Bethesda 198 and witnessed an excellent FC degree. Congratulations to their
SW who is certifying to be in the East, and the degree team for a job well done. I
highly encourage our line officers especially the S & JWs to start or continue to
learn the work. You can count on my support and assistance in your certification
process.

The twice a month Sunday breakfasts and rehearsals are very important in
bringing and knowing potential members and the degree rehearsals allow as to
stay sharp in our degree work. Our EAs will soon be passed to the second
degree and a few are in the pipeline to be
initiated.

The third Tuesday of May ushered in Brothers from Springfield Lodge 217, VA to
present "Cleopatra's Needle-The Missing Link To Masonry”. The evening’s
masonic education and fellowship is something to be remembered. On the
same evening, Masonic bibles were presented to Brothers Blackman & Saums.

Our Wardens, Secretary and PMs joined us during the semi-annual
communication at the GL. We were honored and privileged to see our very own
Randy Watson, PM, getting elected as the next Deputy GM. Congratulations and
good luck to the new set of GL officers for 2023.

We were very pleased to announce and present checks and certificates to our
scholarship winners this year in an auditorium packed with students and their
families. Both of our winners are from Richard Montgomery High School and
are going to Harvard University and University of Pennsylvania in the fall,
respectively. Our top winner was selected as the regional and state winner by
the Masonic Charities of MD. M-C 195 indeed ROCKS.

On Memorial Day, we attended the 78th City of Rockville Annual Memorial Day
Parade. We marched with the community to honor and remember the sacrifices
of our nation’s heroes.




